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BE BOLD, BE STRONG 

 
Prayer for the Week  

“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the LORD, “plans to prosper you and not to harm 
you, plans to give you hope and a future” (Jeremiah 29:11). 

 

Dear Jesus, this time of year kids of all ages graduate from kindergarten all the way to grad school. 
Graduation can be a time to reminisce. But graduation is also a time to look ahead toward the future—
to the next step on our path to further education or that new job. No matter what age we are and no 
matter where we are on our path of learning, please don’t let us forget that this world and all it offers 

are nothing next to the plans you have for us. You are preparing our future—a place in eternal 
paradise—for us, not because we deserve it, but because of the perfect life you lived for us and the 
suffering and death you endured in our place. No matter what opportunities or challenges may be 

allowed to cross our path, thank you for the future you are willing to share with us. Amen. 
 

St. Philip’s Lutheran Church 
Everyone is invited to attend our Sunday worship services at 10:30AM. Bible class begins at 
9:30AM.    

 
 

REGISTER FOR SUMMER SCHOOL - TIME IS RUNNING OUT 
Take advantage of an AWESOME summer school program right here at St. Philip’s! The due 
date to return summer school registration is Friday, May 18. Prevent your child from going 
through the summer “brain drain” and have them participate in the active, fun, and engaging 
summer program run by the Center for Urban Teaching. Not only do students receive support 
and reinforce their academic skills, but they also connect with classmates over the summer, 
create crafts and art, stay active, and work together to create a collaborative summer school 
music video.  Click the link to enjoy last year’s music video: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wRS-4OxbW2w&list=PLD3-
fgG84pc5mNNwzx6hrOLfXjzOuHSH8&t=0s&index=12 
  
The summer school is a total of 19 school days. It begins June 27th and concludes July 26th. 
There will be no school July 4th-6th for the Fourth of July holiday. Breakfast and lunch are 
provided and free for all students. Currently 27 students are enrolled. The goal is to have 50 
students participate. If you have been holding off to register, don’t wait any longer!  
  



 
  
  

 
WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK AT ST. PHILIP’S    
Thursday, May 17  WISCO TRACK MEET – Rescheduled from May 11th.  

Grades 3, 7 & 8 to Milwaukee Public Museum (Kohls’ Field Trip) 
    Grades 4 – 6 to Discovery World Museum (Kohls’ Field Trip) 
 Students attending the field trips and track meet should bring their own bag lunch. 
 K4 – 2nd grade will have hot lunch at school.  
 
Friday, May 18  Hoops for Heart Event 2:00PM 
    Faculty vs. Eighth Grade Basketball Game 2:30PM 
 

MONDAY, MAY 21 through THURSDAY, MAY 24 
NO STUDY HALL OR AFTER CARE – 

ALL STUDENTS SHOULD BE PICKED UP AT 3:30PM. 
 
Tuesday, May 22  K4 – 5th Grade to Milwaukee County Zoo – Postponed from 5-11 
    Bag lunches will be provided for all students.  

6th – 8th Grade Reward Field Trip to Mt. Olympus, WI Dells 
 
Wednesday, May 23  K4 & K5 End of Year Program and Graduation/Chapel 8:30AM 

 
2018 Awards Presentation 2:00PM 

STUDENTS WILL BE RECOGNIZED FOR ATTENDANCE, HONOR ROLL, MUSIC, SPELLING BEE, FORENSICS AND 
ATHLETICS.   ALL STUDENTS WILL ATTEND THE AWARDS PRESENTATION.  PARENTS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND!!! 

 
Friday, May 25  Last Day of School – NOON Dismissal 
    K4 – 8th Roller Skating at Ozaukee Skateland 
    End of the 4th Quarter 
 
Sunday, May 27  8th Grade Graduation 10:30AM 
    K4 – 8th grade sing for worship 
 

 
Check us out on Facebook at  

https://www.facebook.com/StPhilipsLutheranSchool/ 
 

 



 

BELIEVERS – ACHIEVERS – LEADERS 
 

 

 

 
FINISH THE YEAR STRONG – The faculty has been noticing that in the last several days’ students 
have not been completing their homework assignments.  There are less than 8 days left of 
school; however, we must finish strong.  Consequences for not completing homework may 
include missing recess or fun projects.  If the problem continues students may miss out on the 
end of the year field trips.  It would be a bummer if that had to happen.  Please work with your 
children’s teachers and encourage your child or children to complete their work and possibly 
even check over it with them to make sure it is finished.  Thanks for your help.    
St. Philip’s Lutheran School Faculty 
 
 

  
FINAL REPORT CARDS WILL BE MAILED TO ALL FAMILIES DURING THE SECOND 
WEEK OF JUNE.  PLEASE NOTE THAT IF YOU HAVE AN OUTSTANDING BALANCE 

(AFTER CARE, MISSING OR DAMAGED BOOKS ETC.) AT SCHOOL IT MUST BE PAID 
IN FULL BEFORE YOU WILL RECEIVE YOUR FINAL REPORT CARD OR TRANSCRIPTS 

CAN BE SENT TO ANOTHER SCHOOL.  
 

WE WILL BE USING THE ADDRESS THAT WE HAVE ON FILE.  IF YOUR ADDRESS 
HAS CHANGED SINCE THE BEGINNING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR PLEASE NOTIFY THE 

OFFICE OF YOUR NEW ADDRESS.  THANKS.  

 



 

BELIEVERS – ACHIEVERS – LEADERS 
 

 

 
11th Annual Faculty vs. 8th Grade Basketball Game 

Friday, May 18th at 2:30PM the St. Philip’s Faculty and staff will take on the 8th grade 
students in a basketball game.  Parents are invited to come cheer and enjoy the game with 
your child or children.  Any parents who are able to come to help supervise the students 
while the teachers are playing would be greatly appreciated.  We look forward to a fun time 
with our students before summer vacation begins.  
 

 
 

 

ENROLL FOR 2018-2019 
https://apps4.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent 

OPEN ENROLLMENT MAY 1st – 20th 

REFER A FAMILY LINK ON SCHOOL WEB-SITE. 
 
 

 

 
MAY BIRTHDAY’S 

Adelaide Cottman   May 3rd Demarques JohnsonMartinez  May 4th 
Tayjah Davenport   May 5th  Mollie DeRuiter   May 13th  
Darnell Cole    May 23rd Izzy Daniels    May 23rd 
Calahan Moldenhauer  May 27th  Lynasia Lee    May 29th 
Joshua Currier   May 31st  

 


